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Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson to receive prestigious SILVER at the 30th Annual Marketing and Communications (MAC) Awards 

 

Tucson, AZ (April 12, 2017) – The  Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson has been awarded a SILVER MAC in the Advertising category.

Boys & Girls Clubs of America's prestigious Marketing and Communications (MAC) Awards recognizes Boys & Girls Clubs of Tucson, in collaboration with FWD (Frank Williams Design), for their significant achievements in the field of marketing and communications. The MAC Awards celebrate excellence in several different categories including: Advertising, Special Events, Comprehensive Marketing Strategy, Digital Marketing, PR, and Teen Marketing.
 “We are humbled by this incredible achievement, and could not have done it without the hard work of our internal team and our marketing partner, FWD,” said Melissa Royer, Director of Marketing & Communications. “Being selected out of over 4,000 clubs nationally, serving over four million children isn’t something to be taken lightly. We will continue to pursue our goals of providing quality programs and education for those that need it the most in our community.” 

The award will be presented at the MAC Awards Luncheon Ceremony on Thursday, May 11, 2017 during Boys & Girls Clubs of America’s National Conference in Dallas, TX.

###

